
Appendix 4

Lars Eklund’s South Asia related activities during 2002 besides
SASNET root node work

Whole year: edited and published four issues of the magazine Sydasien.

Whole year: reviewed as ‘lektör’ a number of books on Indian history, religion and

travelling for Bibliotekstjänst.

January 7: Rotary Club, Svalöv. Lecture on “Afghanistan – in World focus”.

January 22: Kvarnby folk high school, Malmö. Lecture for students on “Hinduism in
everyday life in India” (with Bubu Munshi-Eklund).

February 1: Göteborg Film Festival. Watching and reporting on four Indian films.

August 24: Oslo University. Partaking in Workshop on “Religions of South Asia”.

August 26: Österlens folk high school, Tomelilla: Lecture for students on the South
Asia course; “Introduction to South Asia, including guidance to Internet resources”.

August 29: Y’s Men’s Club, Lund: Lecture on “International University co-operation,
based on SASNET’s experiences”.

September 19: Göteborg Book Fair. Representing the International magazines
project “Upptäck Hela Världen”, and arranging a lecture by Prof Björn Hettne
(Chairman of SASNET board) on “South Asia after the 11 September”, within the
framework of “Journal 2002”.

October 1: School of Teacher Education, Malmö University. Lecture at a seminar for
students going to India, on “Women’s situation in India” (with Bubu Munshi-Eklund).

October 7: Österlens folk high school, Tomelilla: Two lectures for students on the
South Asia course; on “The Himalayan Region”, and “Bengal and the North-East”.

October 13: Arranging Durga Puja celebrations at Lund.

November 19: Sverige-Kontakt, Malmö-Lund: Lecture on “South Asia – interesting
region for Swedish researchers”.

November 30: Evaluation meeting of the International magazines project “Upptäck
Hela Världen”, in Stockholm, and arranging a public seminar at ABF.

December 2: Globala skolan seminar at Lövudden, Västerås: Lecture on “India –
society, history, religion and politics” for a group of teachers from Middle Sweden
who will visit India, plus students from Västerås and Järfälla.


